
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
LOS ANGELES INCUBATOR CONSORTIUM 

PROGRAM WEBINAR 

Thursday, December 3, 2020 | 4:00 - 5:00 P.M. 
 

The Los Angeles Incubator Consortium (LAIC) seeks new lawyers (0-5 years out of law school) 

interested in starting their law practices in the first quarter of 2021. 

 

Please join this webinar if you are interested in learning more about the LAIC program and 

application process. LAIC is designed to assist new attorneys launch and develop viable solo law 

practices serving modest means clients. Selected participants will receive the support and 

training needed to launch their law practices and serve the local community's legal needs by 

providing affordable legal services. 
 

Register for the webinar using the following link: 

https://lmula.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZ0sd--pqzwjHNao4ELAjljok1EQNtq0CthS 
 

 

If you have any questions, please email your law school contact: 

 

Jolene Horn, Loyola Law School - Los Angeles:  jolene.horn@lls.edu 

Michelle Takagishi-Almeida, Southwestern Law School: mtalmeida@swlaw.edu 

Brad Sears, UCLA School of Law: sears@law.ucla.edu 

www.laincubatorconsortium.com 
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